

University of New Hampshire Hospitality and Campus Services

Holloway Commons 75 Main Street Durham, NH 03824-3547

V: 603.862.3463 TTY: 7.1.1 (Relay NH) unh.edu/dining

## Dear UNH Families,

I hope you and your students are enjoying a relaxing and refreshing summer. As we prepare for another exciting academic year, I would like to share an important update from UNH Dining that reflects our ongoing commitment to sustainability, wellness, and quality, as well as the evolving needs of our student community.

Beginning this fall, Philbrook Dining Hall will be closed on Saturdays and Sundays. This change is part of our ongoing efforts to align dining services with how and when students dine, ensuring we provide the best possible experience throughout the week.

While we know this may be an adjustment for some, we're confident that new and expanded offerings across campus will continue to meet—and even elevate—students' dining experience through several new and improved offerings:

- A new Sizzle Station at Holloway Commons (HoCo), featuring a rotating griddle bar
- Expanded weekend brunch options with additional lunch-style selections
- Meals to Go for Unlimited Meal Plan holders, using a reusable to-go box—now with a set number of grab-and-go meals plus one daily replenishing meal, available at HoCo seven days a week and at Philbrook on weekdays
- **Pop-up stations**, such as Build-Your-Own Poke Bowl, featured throughout the semester

For students traveling from other areas of campus, **The Campus Connector** runs every 25–30 minutes and stops right at the entrance of HoCo, making access convenient and reliable.

I appreciate your understanding as we adapt to the evolving fiscal and practical needs of our campus community. If you or your student have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out.

With appreciation,

**Dorrie McClintock** 

Interim Executive Director, Hospitality and Campus Services

Janue mc Clintack